Michael Furtaw

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:

Subject:

Good afternoon,

LaRue, Sam <Sam.LaRue@anadarko.com>

Wednesday, January 07, 2015 11:15 AM

‘chris.canfield@state.co.us’; 'Tom Parko'; 'Roy Rudisill'

Schneider, Paul; Hamlin, Phil; Schwarz, Paul; Dinkel, Mike; Mickelson, Erik; Chase,
Charles; John Cocroft; Justin Solomon; Kelly Kenyon; Michael Furtaw; 'Andy Verbonitz;
Rothermel, Margaret [LT Environmental]

State Reportable Release

Hope you all had a great holiday season. We had a state reportable release due to volume released inside containment,
approximately 20bbl. Please see site information below and feel free to contact me with any questions.

Howard 3C-28HZ
Facility ID: 433536

SESW Sec. 28 1IN 67W

Thank you,

Samuel LaRue

Senior HSE Representative

Anadarko Petroleum Corporation

Office: 970-515-1238

Cell: 720-666-9891

Click here for Anadarko’s Electronic Mail Disclaimer




